August 18, 1980

Mrs. H. Hovnanian
1 Jerome Avenue
Dadl, New Jersey 07723

Dear Mrs. Hovnanian:

Thank you for your donation of $50,.00 (fifty
dollars) which yvou kindly gave to St. Vartan Armenian
Cathedral in lieu of flowers in memory of the late
Reverend Father Nerses Baboorian.

We pray for the eternal repose of Father Baboorian's
soul and wish you a healthy and joyful 1life.

With pravyers,

Father Yeznig Balian
Acting Canon Sacrist

Enclosure: Receipt number 36434



